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August is the busiest month for local car shows. The first show was 
the Rye and District Country show which raises money for a local 
hospice. The club had 12 cars on display making up over 150 
vehicles in total on show. There was also horse and dog shows and 
tractor driving compeQQons. The cloudy weather didnt seem to 
deter large crowds from aRending. 
A few club members aRended the Old Hooe old Motor Show with 
many vintage and classic vehicles on display. 
Another well aRended show was the Waldren Classic Car show. 
The Bexhill 100 show on Bank Holiday Monday is by far the biggest 
in the area with over 500 cars on display. The event raises money 
for local chariQes and the brilliant sunshine ensured a great turnout 
and it is hoped the event will break the sum of £200k raised over 
the 20 years it has been running. 



Gill and Steph organised a ROOG which started from Bodium Boat 
StaQon, with a well-planned scenic route that ended at a quirky 
restaurant near Penshurst called Kingdom for Brunch. 
At the club meeQng it was proposed that we trail having Saturday 
breakfast meeQngs during the winter months. We are also planning 
to have a Christmas meal at the Kings Head in December. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


